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MEMORANDUM FOR: Parties in Shoreham Proceeding (50-322 OL)

'
FROM: Mr. David C. Fischer -

O 9Office of Policy Evaluation

SUBJECT: SHOREHAM SITE VISIT

Please be advised that on December 21, 1984, at approximately 10 a.m., I will
be accompanying the NRC senior resident in.pector on a routine tour of the
Shoreham facility. The tour will be for the purpose of familiarization with

{fthe power plant and will last approximately two hours. There will be no
discussion of matters currently under adjudication. Parties may have one
representative join the NRC group. Notice of such a request must be given by

>

December 19, 1984 so that proper arrangements may be made. Contact in d
response to the notice should be made by prepaid telephone call to 1
Mr.DavidC.Fischerat(202)634-3302. f
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